Panel to discuss

school restorations

The future of Blodgett
Elementary School and the
old Central High School in
Syracuse will be the focus
of a panel discussion at
2 p.m. Sunday at the Onon-
daga Historical Association
museum and research cen-
ter, 321 Montgomery St.

Despite big dreams for
both landmark buildings,
several potential renovation
plans have stalled. The pos-
sibility — and practicality
— of restoration will be an-
alyzed by a panel during the
discussion.

The free discussion,
coordinated by the OHA
and PACNY, is part of an
expansive museum exhibit
that looks at the history of
Syracuse high schools. The
event will be moderated by
Sean Kirst, a Post-Standard
columnist. The public is
welcome.



